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Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2
PoR Text
See Literacy 
overview for 
other books 
covered.

Beegu Wild Halibut Jackson 10 things I can do to help 
my world

Lila and the secret of the 
rain. 

Man on the Moon

Science: Topic Animals, Including 
Humans - Humans, senses
Investigation: How do we 
stop an apple from going 
brown?

Seasons - Autumn; plants 
(deciduous and evergreen 
trees), animals 
(hibernation), weather 
patterns

Seasons - Winter; plants, 
animals, weather patterns
Materials
Investigation: Which 
material will be suitable 
to make an umbrella?

Seasons - Spring; plants, 
animals, weather patterns

Animals, Including 
Humans - mammals, 
reptiles, amphibians etc

Seasons - Summer; 
plants, animals, weather 
patterns

Recap knowledge from 
the year.

Geography: 
Topic

Why do people visit 
Cromer? (our locality, 

human and physical 
features)

All aboard the tour bus! 
(learning about the UK, 

capital cities and 
surrounding seas)

What is our favourite 
place around school? 

Field Work 
Map skills

History: Topic Toys
How have toys changed in 
the past 60 years?

First aeroplane flight. 
Learning to fly, why was 
this important?

Exploration.
How did we explore our 
world, and beyond?

Computing: 
Topic

Technology in our lives -
in school, and beyond.
Online safety - recap of 
safety rules. 

Multimedia & Handling 
Data - focus on keyboard 
skills and typing.
Online safety - age 
restrictions.

Technology in our lives 
and Safer Internet Day. 

Multimedia & Handling 
Data and online safety. 

Programming and online 
safety. 

Programming and online 
safety. 

Art & Design: 
Topic

Artist: Kandinsky
Colour mixing- Kandinsky 
'Circles', drawing and 
painting of still life of 
fruit/veg for Harvest
- Exploring what you can 
do with paper – marbling, 
wax resistance, weaving

Artist: Mondrian, digital 
art (for comparison)
Drawing in style of 
illustrator (Halibut 
Jackson)

Artist: Van Gogh 
'Sunflowers', 
observational drawing of 
spring flowers. Recap of 
colour mixing.  Collage –
pattern. 
- Self-portraits (Van 
Gogh)
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Paper mache - Felt Book 
marks for Summer Fete

DT: Topic Cooking – designing and 
making a biscuit face.  
Design and make a moving 
picture – link to 
Christmas cards. 

Design, make, evaluate a 
strong bed for a cuddly 
toy.

Design and create a 
healthy snack for Healthy 
living week. Explore how 
to cut/chop/grate. 
Textiles - Bookmarks for 
summer fete

PE: Topic Fundamental skills 

Team Building Skills

Ball skills

Sending and Receiving 
skills

Dance with Dance 
Teacher (Street Dance)

Gymnastics

Athletics
(Cross Country Event) 

Dance with Class Teacher 
(Get St for PE)

Fitness

Target Games

Net and Wall Games

Invasion Games

Sports Day activities
Music: Topic Use voices expressively 

by singing songs, charts 
and rhymes (assemblies). 
Link to science senses –
can you name the 
instrument by the sound? 

Using voices expressively 
by singing songs (learning 
songs for the Christmas 
Play). 

Introduction to musical 
instruments/ 
experimenting with 
tempo, responding to 
conductor. 

Create a piece of music 
to add to a book. 

Sing Up – Magical Musical 
Aquarium
Play percussion 
instruments expressively, 
representing the 
character of their 
composition.

Sing Up – Cat and Mouse

Sing songs in different 
ways. Create own song 
based on a rhyme we 
know. 

PSHE: Topic People who help us e.g. 
doctors, coastguard. 
To be able to give some 
simple ways we can be 
healthy (exercise, 
reducing sugar/sugar 
swaps, enjoyable 
activities and spending 
time with family and 
friends). 
To wash hands correctly. 
PANTS

People who help us e.g. 
priest. 
PANTS 

People who help us e.g. 
police. 
To know what it means to 
be part of a family and 
that there are all 
different types of family 
set ups. To know that all 
families love and care for 
each other regardless of 
how they are 
constructed.
PANTS

People who help us and 
jobs.
PANTS  

People who help us e.g. 
lifeguard/coastguard. 
To know some ways of 
staying safe in the sun.
PANTS  

To be able to give some 
simple ways we can be 
healthy (exercise, 
reducing sugar/sugar 
swaps, enjoyable 
activities and spending 
time with family and 
friends)
PANTS 

RE: Topic Christmas 
How do Christians 
celebrate Christmas? 

Creation 
How did the universe 
come to be?

What do my senses tell 
me about the world of 
religion and belief?

Judaism 
What do Jewish people 
remember on Shabbat?

Celebrations 
How does a celebration 
bring a community 
together?
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What does the nativity 
story teach Christians 
about Jesus?
What signs and symbols 
do people use to 
celebrate their religion? 

Christianity/Judaism and 
Hinduism. 

What signs and symbols 
do people use to 
celebrate their religion?


